ocket Nos.

Arizona Public Service Compar
P. O. Box 21666€
Phoenix, Arizona 8503¢

Attention: Mr. E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
Vice President

entlenen:

hank you for your letter dated fugust 10, 1982, informing

us of the steps you have takentboccorrect the items whicl

we brought to your ateention in our letter dated July 9, 1982,
Your corrective actions will be verified during a future
inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

D. . Sternberg, Chief
Reactor Projects Branct

5tate (Uehr), Residcdent Inspector




